

August 29, 2013

Mr. Thomas Cheney Lawson, CFE, CII APSCREEN, Inc. PO Box 80639 Rancho Santa Margarita, CA 92688-0639 UNITED STATES

Dear Mr. Lawson:

More than 25 years ago, three intrepid fraud examiners pooled their resources to form what is today known as the Association of Certified Fraud Examiners (ACFE). What started as a small association with a mission to educate examiners on the identification and prevention of white-collar crime soon became the No. 1 resource for fraud prevention training and the issuer of the Certified Fraud Examiner (CFE). The CFE is now considered the "gold standard" in the field of fraud examination.

You were among the first to recognize the potential of the ACFE and align yourself with its mission. Because of your dedication and continued support, the ACFE thrives today with more than 65,000 members worldwide.

As a small token of our appreciation, please accept this 20-year commemorative lapel pin. We can't thank you enough for your commitment to your craft and your association.

Sincerely,

James D. Ratley, CFE President and CEO

omes o. Ratley